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STATE OF

COLORADO Cunningham - DNR, Michael <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>
Schwartzwalder
Billy Ray <bray@alexcoresource.com> Mon, Jun 11, 2018 at 10:10 AM

To: "Cunningham - DNR, Michael" <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>, Jim Harrington
<jimharrington@alexcoresource.com>

Hello Michael,
On behalf of Colorado Legacy Land, LLC, | would like to request an extension to provide responses to the Adequacy

Review letter for Technical Revision No. 26 dated May 30, 2018. If possible, we would like to request at least a 10-day
extension to provide the requested information.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if you would like any additional information.
Regards,
Billy

Billy Ray
Sr. Project Manager

Alexco Water & Environment Inc,

12150 E. Briarwood Ave., Suite 135

Centennial, Co 80112

C. 832-506-4433 | T. 303-862-3928 | F. 303-862-3626

www.alexcoenv.com | bray@alexcoresource.com

This ernaif contains priviteged or confidential information and is intended only for the named recipients. If you have received this email in error or are not a
named recipient, please notily the sender and desiroy the email,

h% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

From: Cunningham - DNR, Michael [mailto:michaela.cunningham@state.co.us)
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 4:05 PM

To: Jim Harrington <jimharrington@alexcoresource.corn=

Cc: Billy Ray <bray@alexcoresource.com>

Subject: Schwartzwalder
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